
 

NOTICE UNDER SECTION 4(2)(3) 

OF THE PRIVATE SECURITY SERVICE ACT 2004 

 

 Take notice that Mr. Jean Alain LARHUBARBE, representing 

Athena Technology Security Services Ltd with registered office at 34 

Cybercity, 4th Floor, Ebene Heights, Ebene has applied to the 

Commissioner of Police for the issue of a Private Security Licence. 

 Any interested person who so wishes, to lodge with the 

Commissioner of Police such objections as he may have against the 

application, may do so in writing not later than 21 days after the last 

date of the publication. 

 

 

18.12.2019                                               Office of the Commissioner of Police 

       Police Headquarters 
       Line Barracks 
       Port Louis 
     
 

 

 

 


